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Watts Remy

From: Kim  Kelly <kim@oregoninsurancelady.com>
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2019 4:13 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Cc: Kim  Kelly
Subject: “Support for SB931 and SB926” 

Chair Dembrow and members of the Committee –  
 
I am absolutely for these bills – they are very important to our survival.   
 
I am a business owner and have had to change careers several times in my life due to changes in the business 
environment (starting over if you will). I suggest the companies who make a living by poisoning the earth need 
to change to another business.  
 
Thank you for supporting these Bills: 

 
SB931 - Updates FERNS notification system 
 
SB926 - Stops Aerial Spray on State Lands 
 
 
Kim  
Merrie M (Kim) Kelly 
Oregon Insurance Lady  
1163 Olive St. Ste 300 (2nd floor) 
Eugene, OR  97401 
P: 541-222-9020 
E: kim@oregoninsurancelady.com 
W:  www.oregoninsurancelady.com  
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